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Tuesday 13th June 2023 

 

Reception Trip to Brocketts Farm 
 

Dear Parents and Carers                                                                                    

 

On Tuesday 11th July RB and RI will be going on a visit to Bocketts Farm. This will be a great 

opportunity for children to experience life on a working farm, and experience many exciting 

activities.  During a tour of the farm, children will be encouraged to stroke small animals, and 

come close to some of the larger farm animals. Children will also go on a tractor ride around the 

farm and watch a pig race! 

 

We will leave school promptly at 9:00 a.m. and return by 3:15 p.m.  We will travel by coach. 

Children need to wear Bonneville t-shirts and jumpers. However, because we will be at the farm, 

everyone will need to wear trousers or shorts and closed toe shoes (no sandals!). 

 

The children will need to bring a packed lunch in a named bag (plastic is fine). No glass bottles, 

fizzy drinks or sweets please. If you would like your child to have a school packed lunch, please 

indicate this on SCOPAY.  Please remember to prepare for any weather (sun cream/ sun hat/ 

coat/ wellies!). Please also remember to pack a water bottle. 

 

We would appreciate some adult help on this visit.  If you are available, please let us know 

through SCOPAY. We have a limited number of places available for parents so class teachers will 

confirm with you once you have given permission. Unfortunately, we will not be able to 

accommodate younger siblings. 

 

FAB have given us a contribution to cover some of the cost of the visit, but we will still need to ask 

you for a contribution of £15.00 towards the cost of coach travel and entry to the farm. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Miss Bishop, Miss Innes and Miss Cramer 

Reception Class Teachers 


